
This message is brought to you from the Santa Cruz Public Health Family Health Program.  
Please visit our website for more information on SIDS and our other programs and services. 

Happy Father’s Day!  
Join us today in thanking dads for making sure babies sleep safe!  
 

Remember: Safe infant sleep environments should be separate, but 
in the same room, as parents. Bed should be firm and flat, and free 
of soft and loose items. Babies sleep safest on their backs. 
 

• Dads—Help Baby Sleep Safe Infographic | Safe to Sleep (nih.gov) 

• Dad’s Corner – Safe Sleep Academy 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.santacruzhealth.org/HSAHome/HSADivisions/PublicHealth/FamilyHealthPrograms.aspx
https://www.santacruzhealth.org/HSAHome/HSADivisions/PublicHealth/FamilyHealthPrograms.aspx
https://safetosleep.nichd.nih.gov/resources/providers/downloadable/infographic_dads
https://www.safesleepacademy.org/dads-corner/

